
March 2020 Uganda Well Report 

Hi Dn Lloyd,  Greetings from Uganda. Last week, I visited the 

communities of bughangha, Mella A , Mella B, Doko and 

Namahoho to ascertain the performance of the boreholes. I 

am glad to inform you that all are functioning well except 

the one at Namahoho. The chain dropped and the community 

has had no clean and safe water for the last two weeks. I 

sent the engineer yesterday to establish how to rectify the 

problem. We need a new chain which the community. 

(two weeks later) The Namahoho borehole has been 

successfully fixed and the water also treated.  The water is 

clean and flowing well.  The engineer was able with the 

remaining  water treatment chemical to treat the  water in 

Mulagi and Bughagha boreholes. The people are happy and 

they thank you very much Pray for us as we pray for you. 

God bless. Fr. Thomas Aquinas 
 


